
 
Eason & Co Public Company Limited 

 
 
May 15, 2020 
 
Subject : Notification of change in company’s website 
Attn :  President 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
Eason & Co Public Company Limited (“Company”) would like to notify that the company has changed the 
company’s website as follow; 
 

Previous :  www.easonpaint.co.th 
 
New :  www.easonplc.com 

 
Please be informed accordingly. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
(Mr. Nathapol  Eksangkul) 
Vice President 


